10-07-2019

To Colleen Mack,

As a grape grower, | am concerned with having any kind of cannabis grow close
to my vineyard. Just as wildfires caused smoke taint in grapes, I fear the odor from a
cannabis grow will be absorbed by the skins of my grapes and result in a winery rejecting
the crop, and I personally find the odor very displeasing.

I also fear that cannabis grows will attract criminal elements into our neighborhood
endangering ourselves, our children, our granchildern, increase trespass, and could potentially

decrease the value of our property.

Sincerely,
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